
 

 

We’re organising a series of online meetings to explain our curriculum offer, our transition 

and pastoral systems, as well as how we organise the school. Book your place now by 

following this link: 

https://forms.gle/21vu1gWQgv6WAfzn6 
 
We look forward to meeting you on Tuesday 13th or Thursday 15th October. 
 
Let us know if you’d like to visit us for a personal tour of the school.  Bookings being taken 
for most late afternoons, early evenings and Saturday mornings over the next two weeks.   
 
Contact us at post@ccwhitby.org 
 

 

https://forms.gle/21vu1gWQgv6WAfzn6

